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Chalk the Port this weekend! 
What is this event?  
Chalk the Port is a free, family-friendly 
event in the tradition of European 16th-
century street painting. Nationally-
acclaimed featured artists, local artists, 
and children transform the pavement of 
the Recreation Department parking lot 
into a canvas full of colorful master-
pieces using chalk. 

In addition to the incredible chalk art-
ists Chalk the 'Port features live music, 
a family carnival, and, new this year, a 
craft fair.  

Why the event was created?  

Chalk the Port was first introduced in 
2017 and quickly grew over the next 
two years. Due to the global pandemic, 
the event had to be paused in 2020 and 
2021, but returned in 2022.  

The Town of Kennebunkport 
is a unique place that com-
bines simple architecture, ex-
quisite experiences, and a 
tight-knit community. Chalk 
the Port was designed to not 
only bring the community 

together but also to find a creative and 
fun way to help our Parks and Recrea-
tions Department. All proceeds go to 
the scholarship fund for kids and sen-
iors.  
 
 

Laudholm Nature 
Crafts Festival  
A favorite with exhibitors and the peo-
ple who love their work, this prestigious 
show will be held 10-4 Saturday and 
Sunday and boasts 130 vendors in a 
beautiful seaside setting. It's the largest 
single fundraiser for Laudholm Trust, in 
support of Wells Reserve. 

New England's finest exhibitors, select-
ed by jury, display their wares, with 
music and local food rounding out the 2-
day festival. The Laudholm campus of 
the Wells Reserve is a picture-perfect 
spot for this gathering of outstanding 
artisans and craftspeople.  

Admission is $10. 
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